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11th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Senior School and Sixth Form, 

 

Well-being is at the core of what we do at The Ladies’ College, and we are always looking for 

opportunities to gain feedback from stakeholders to develop our provision. I would like to thank 

you for your continued engagement in the WAS (Well-being Award for Schools), and give you 

another update on our progress.  Over the last year, we have worked hard with all stakeholders 

to assess and develop the well-being provision in College. 

 

What have we achieved? 

Following the results of our original questionnaire (sent Oct 2019) and subsequent feedback 

and discussions, key areas for development were identified and actions have been put in place 

to develop our provision. Please look at the attached PDFs for an overview of the developments 

in College.  I hope you will agree that we have worked hard to listen and respond.   

For more information about our work, please visit: 

https://www.ladiescollege.com/information/wellbeing-award-for-schools 

 

Next steps 

Please could I ask that you take a few moments to complete the WAS questionnaire.  Your 

opinion is important as we assess our progress and to make decisions about the next steps of 

our well-being journey.  

 

Questionnaire instructions 

Please use the link below to access the questionnaire.  You will be asked to rate statements 

from 1 (strongly disagree) to 5 (strongly agree).  You may also leave comments although this 

is optional.  Your response is anonymous. The questionnaire is open until 16th December.  

Again, I ask that you read through the attached PDF prior to answering the questions.   
https://app.awardplace.co.uk/stakeholder-evaluations/user-survey/5fd28eff8a1a8 

 

Thank you very much for your engagement. 

 
Dr V. Mitchell 

Deputy Principal (Pastoral) 
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